
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: dishowan  [mailto:   
Sent: 06 June 2018 17:08 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
I strongly object to the proposal to close off Princes Parade in Hythe. 
I would question whether it needs to be closed off at all.This iconic and historic road 
is well used by locals and emergency vehicles wanting to avoid bottle necks in Hythe 
town. 
 
It is also well used by fishermen and visitors as well as local people who want to park 
by the sea - whether because they are unable to walk any distance or have baggage 
be it for fishing or spending a day on the beach. Such folk need close proximity to 
the beach. 
 
If it is closed and is re-routed this would impact on the Royal Military Canal which is 
a peaceful and well used recreational and historic facility of national importance. 
I would wish it to remain as it is and most strongly object to the proposal. 
 
Diana Showan 

 
 
 




